
  

  

  

Dear Friends, 
It’s hard to believe it’s been seven years since I began my journey 

with Wiregrass Habitat for Humanity. We have sold a building, 

leased a building and bought a building. We have grown from a 

staff of three to 11. Together, we have built 11 homes with the 

12th under construction and performed over 100 critical home 

repairs and weatherization projects. Blood, sweat and tears have 

been shed. We have celebrated with new homeowners. We have 

mourned the passing of others. No longer are we just co-workers 

or homeowner and mortgage company. We are family. 

While my time at Wiregrass Habitat for Humanity is at an end, it 

and its people, this family we became, will always have a piece of 

my heart. Thank you. Thank you for seven wonderful years and 

so many amazing stories and memories. 



 

As happiness grows, person by person, so does the hope for joy—

and peace—in the world.” —Jeff Olson, Live Happy founder 

  

Amy Schutz 

Executive Director 

 



 



 

Annual Thanksgiving Dinner! 

Every year we celebrate the beginning of the holiday season by giving thanks 

with our homeowners! What another wonderful year we had of fellowship, 

friendship and fun! 

 

 

Build Updates 

 

Dothan 



 

 

Thank you to the Dothan Realtors Association who did a great job painting for us! 

The house is progressing! 



  

 

Are you considering new appliances or furniture for Christmas? Don’t know what to 

do with your used but still in good condition appliances and furniture? Call the 

ReStore and donate it! We accept new and gently used appliances, furniture, 

building materials and more. Help keep items out of the landfill and Wiregrass 

Habitat for Humanity continue our mission to build strength, stability and shelter. 

Stop by the ReStore at 2086 Montgomery Highway Thursday and Friday, 9:00 a.m. 

to 5:00 p.m. or Saturdays 9:00 a.m.to 3:00 p.m. to pick up what you need. Reduce. 

Reuse. Recycle. Call 699-1570 today to schedule a pickup. 

  

Thanks for taking the time to catch up on your local Habitat affiliate.  Hope to 

see you on a job site, at the Habitat ReStore, or at a home dedication 

sometime soon! 

  

Amy Schutz, Executive Director 

Wiregrass Habitat for Humanity 

  

Creating generational change, stability and wealth through affordable housing 

opportunities 

  



 

  

 

  

 

  

 

   

 

 

 

 

Our mailing address is: 

2086 Montgomery Hwy 

Dothan, AL 36303 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 

 

  
  

 

https://wiregrasshabitat.us18.list-manage.com/profile?u=365eec99c6e430bcea27dcf8d&id=81d8df5c87&e=%5bUNIQID%5d
https://wiregrasshabitat.us18.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=365eec99c6e430bcea27dcf8d&id=81d8df5c87&e=%5bUNIQID%5d&c=7d5968153d
https://www.facebook.com/WiregrassHabitat/?ref=aymt_homepage_panel
http://www.instagram.com/
https://us18.admin.mailchimp.com/campaigns/www.wiregrasshabitat.org
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